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To whom it may concern,

This tree is covered by a TPO. It should not be cut down.
There is a lot of nature - bats, pigeons(who nest in the trees in the garden of number 13 and 15),
as well as foxes and squirrels.

The TPO was made as the LA decided it was:
‘expedient in the interests of amenity to make provision for the preservation of trees or woodlands

in their area’.

There are no grounds or reasons why this has changed.
Felling this tree to the ground will disrupt wildlife.

Regards,
Dr Charlotte Szostek (13 Fitzjohns Ave)



